

## **Electronics Policy**

Cell phones and electronic devices should only be used in accordance with district guidelines during all Google Classroom & Zoom related meetings. In order to provide a safe and thoughtful environment the following will NOT be tolerated:

- cyber bullying
- taking screenshots of students, staff, or school related activities
- creating accounts with images of other students or school personnel without their knowledge

All inappropriate actions are reported to the Assistant Principal.

Conse	quences:
	Step 1: The first time a student violates this policy, the parents will be notified.
	Step 2: The second time the parent will be notified and asked to attend a meeting (virtual
	if while distance learning) with the Grade Level Dean and the Assistant Principal.
٥	Step 3: Further violations can result in disciplinary actions including loss of privileges, exclusion from synchronous learning activities, and possible expulsion.
	Parent Signature and Date
	Student Signature and Date